Follow-up on Volunteer Participation

Dear [Volunteer's Name],

| hope this message finds you well. We want to take a moment to thank you for your interest in
volunteering with our health services program.

We are excited about the possibility of having you on our team and wanted to follow up
regarding your application. Your skills and dedication are exactly what we need to make a
positive impact in our community.

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to reach out. We would
love to discuss this opportunity with you further.

Thank you once again for your willingness to contribute to our cause. We look forward to
hearing from you soon!

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



